
COMMUNITY UPDATE: December 2024 

The Caloundra Transport Corridor
Upgrade is a high priority project for
improving access into the Caloundra
CBD and surrounding destinations.

The road upgrade and new extension is
being delivered between Omrah
Avenue and Nicklin Way, in partnership
with the Queensland Government and
Sunshine Coast Council. 

The final design for the overall corridor
is expected to be finalised early 2025. 

The design takes into consideration
delivery outcomes, active transport
pathway locations, landscaping and
environmental requirements.

Council and the Department of
Transport and Main Roads look forward
to sharing this with our Stakeholder
Interest Group and community in the
coming months.

Project number: H3732 

Section 1 early works, including the
demolition of properties has been
completed.

Section 1 includes upgrades to the
existing network and a new separated
two-way cycle track and pedestrian
pathway, through an environmentally
considerate design. 

The improved active transport option
will encourage walking and riding.

Construction for this section is planned
to start in 2025. 

Following the appointment of a
construction contractor, a more detailed
timeframe will be shared with our
community.

Council will continue to work with the
Queensland Government to secure
funds to complete Section 2. 

 
Artist impression of two-way cycle track and pedestrian pathway which follows the length of the corridor.
Illustration is indicative only. 

The project is funded through contributions from the 
Queensland Government and Sunshine Coast Council. 
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All information about the project is accurate at the time
of distribution. Project outcomes including design,
works and dates may be subject to change due to
circumstances beyond the CTCU team’s control.
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Aerial view of Caloundra showing overall
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The project team will continue to keep our
community informed as this vital piece of transport
infrastructure is progressed.

Visit Council’s website (search CTCU)
Contact the project team via email
Or register to receive updates by subscribing.
Please share this update with family and friends
who may be interested and encourage them to
subscribe.

Further information

This project is proudly supported by the Queensland
Government’s Cycle Network Local Government
Grants program. 

https://our.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au/LP=179

